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262 Sheffield Lane
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137,

Januajy17, 1991

Mr. Samuel J. Chilk
3ecretary of the Commission
'1.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington,D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Chilk:

I have received your letter dated January 11, 1991. In this
'

.etter you inform me that the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
denied my petition for rulemaking. This petition was
filed on April 18, 1988. You inform me that my petition was
denied by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission for reasons set,

forth in a Notice. The Notice is not enclosed with your
letter.

Please eend me the Notice of Denial of Petition for
Rulemaking.

Sincerely,

as . . ,
Charles Young
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